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IN THE NEWS

Health Corridor Master Plan—Upcoming Workshops on 

July 8, 9 and 10 

Community members are invited to parƟcipate in workshops for 
the Health Corridor Master Plan.  Please plan to aƩend one or all 
of the workshops, and spread the word!  The workshops are 
scheduled for Monday, July 8, 6:30 p.m.—8:30 p.m.; Tuesday, July 
9, 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.; and Wednesday, July 10, 5:00 p.m. to 
7:00 p.m., at North Idaho College, Edminster Student Union 
Building, 2nd Floor, 1000 W. Garden Avenue, Coeur d’Alene.  For 
more informaƟon, call the Planning Department at 208.769‐2240.   

CDA Arts Commission AccepƟng 24th Annual Mayor’s 

Awards in the Arts NominaƟons 

The City of CDA Arts Commission is accepƟng nominaƟons for the 
24th Annual Mayor’s Awards in the Arts.  
Nominees may be businesses, organizaƟons, 
individuals or students who have, through 
disƟnguished service or creaƟve 
accomplishment, made a significant 
contribuƟon to the arts in Coeur d’Alene.  
CLICK HERE for a nominaƟon form, or pick up a 
nominaƟon form at City Hall.  NominaƟons 
must be received by August 30.  The Mayor’s Awards in the Arts 
will be held at 6 p.m., Wednesday, October 9, at the Hagadone 
Event Center, 900 S. FloaƟng Green Drive. 

NewsleƩer Archives 

Jon Bradbury: Keeping 

Our First Responders 

Connected

Municipal Milestones recently 
caught up with IT Support 
Technician, Jon Bradbury, to learn 
more about his role with the City.   

(ConƟnued on page 2) 

CITY FACES 

http://www.cdaid.org/1443/departments/administration/municipal-milestones-newsletter
https://www.facebook.com/CDAgov
http://www.cdaid.org/arts
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Atlas Waterfront Public MeeƟng Summary 

A new Atlas Waterfront Public MeeƟng Summary has been posted 
on the Atlas Waterfront main page. 

Downtown Parking Frequently Asked QuesƟons 

Frequently asked quesƟons and answers regarding 
Downtown Parking have been added to the City of 
Coeur d’Alene website.  Please visit www.cdaid.org/
Parking FAQ for more informaƟon. 

PD Family Movie Nights in City Park 

Bring your family, lawn chairs, and blankets 
and enjoy a night under the stars at City Park 
watching kid‐friendly movies hosted by the 
CDA Police Department!   On Saturday, July 
13th, the PD will be presenƟng “Mary 
Poppins Returns,” and on Saturday, July 
20th, you won’t want to miss “The 

Incredibles 2.”  Movie start Ɵme is at 9:00 p.m. 

SAVE THE DATE—PARK(ing) it on Sherman! 

The 5th Annual PARK(ing) it on 
Sherman Block Party, hosted by 
CDA 2030 and the City of Coeur 
d’Alene will be held on Friday, 
September 20, from 4 to 9 p.m., 
at the intersecƟon of 14th 
Street and Sherman Avenue.  

More details will be coming soon! 

Library Goes Fine Free! 

CDA and Lake City public libraries 
have gone fine free for all ages as of 
June 3, joining a naƟonal trend and 
a change in policy by several other 
area libraries.  The libraries will, of 
course, conƟnue to track when 
items are checked out and the 
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Tell us a liƩle bit about your 
educaƟon and experience:  I 
developed an interest in 
computers back in high school. I 
bought my first computer in 1996 
and a good friend coached me 
along unƟl I was mostly self‐
sufficient.  AŌer I learned some of 
the basic troubleshooƟng skills, I 
decided to make a career change 
from grocery to technology.  In 
1998, I started working in Liberty 
Lake at a soŌware support center 
where I honed my troubleshooƟng 
skills supporƟng MicrosoŌ 
Windows, Office, and MicrosoŌ 
games and hardware.  I also 
worked at one of the local 
computer shops in Coeur d’Alene 
where I did more hands‐on system 
building and troubleshooƟng.  I 
stayed there unƟl I was hired by 
the City of CdA in 2008. 

What are your current job 
responsibiliƟes and how are they 
integral to the Police 
Department?  I install, maintain, 
troubleshoot, repair and upgrade 
desktop PCs, servers, laptops, in‐
car computers and video systems, 
in‐car network equipment, VOIP 
phones, soŌware and peripherals.  
For all of public safety, we try to 
keep the computers and soŌware 
running as well as possible — it’s 
one less thing they need to worry 
about when they are on call. 

(ConƟnued on page 3) 
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failure to return material will have consequences.  If a patron has 
overdue items on their card they can be blocked from checking out 
more items and from using library computers.  Patrons will 
conƟnue to be financially responsible for lost items.  Library 
Director, BeƩe Ammon, said, “We anƟcipate more people using 
the library.  EliminaƟng fines can really change the way people use 
libraries and we’re excited about that.”  For more informaƟon, call 
208.769‐2315.  
 

Story Time at the Coeur d’Alene Carousel July 20 
 

Join “Miss Mandi” at the CDA Carousel, 439 W. Fort Grounds Drive, 
for story Ɵme and a carousel craŌ to take home on Saturday, July 
20, from 10:30 a.m.—11:30 
a.m.  While the craŌ and story 
Ɵme are free, the cost of a 
carousel ride is not included in 
the story Ɵme.  The CDA 
Carousel parking lot is paid 
parking.  If your child is 
interested in earning a free 
carousel Ɵcket, they can do so 
through the library’s summer 
reading prize program, which began on June 1st.  Children who 
read 12 hours this summer earn a free CDA Carousel Ɵcket!  For 
more informaƟon call 208.769‐2315.   
 
Tubbs  Hill  Hike  and  Author  Talk  with  Jennifer  Pharr 
Davis on July 27 
 

On Saturday, July 27, from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m., Jennifer Pharr Davis, 

a long distance hiker, author, speaker, NaƟonal Geographic 

Adventurer of the Year, and Ambassador for the American Hiking 

Society, will lead a hike on Tubbs Hill beginning from the Library, 

and at 1 p.m. will discuss her new book, “The Pursuit of Endurance: 

Harnessing the Record‐Breaking Power of Strength and 

Resilience.”  ParƟcipants are invited to bring their lunch to this 

brown‐bag event.  For more informaƟon, call 208‐769‐2315.   
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How has technology changed 
over the last 10 years as it relates 
to the IT field?  Ten years ago, we 
had large desktop computers and 
flip phones as a way to do city 
business.  Today we have 
computers in city vehicles, data 
going to smart phones, and we are 
more connected than ever before.  
In IT, we have to keep up not only 
with current trends but with what 
the future holds.  We handle large 
amounts of data like video, audio 
and photographs that may not 
only be used at a job site, but 
could also save a life. 

What do you love about Coeur 
d’Alene?  I grew up in the area 
and it just feels like home to me. 

What about your family and 
interests?  I have a beauƟful wife 
of 15 years, and a wonderful 
daughter.  When I’m not working, 
I like geƫng out and mountain 
biking and hiking in the area. 

 

 


